
IMPORTANT  IGL  NOTICE     

Dear Residents, 

It is good to see the progress of IGL gas pipeline which is going at a very fast pace. From P, it has 

reached J block. From A side, it has only upto D block. IGL team is trying to finish all pipeline work  

in Sunrise Greens Society in around one month.  

IGL team is facing the problem that residents are not available in their houses during installation 

of GAS METER inside the house. So IGL team has decided to work late night for convenience of 

residents so that residents are available.  

All residents are requested to please make sure that they come early and remain in their houses 

during days of installation of IGL Gas connection. 

Please find the number of supervisors of installation team: 

1. Mr. Rajesh: 9643441882,                  2.  Mr. Ravi: 9953592578,  

                        3.  Mr. Digvijay: 9555489266   

Residents who have not yet booked the IGL gas connection must immediately visit SGRWA office. 

Tenants can also apply IGL gas connection in their own name. 

We also request all residents to kindly cooperate with the shopkeepers and avoid throwing 
garbage from the balconies on the shopkeeper area (Sunrise Plaza Side). Kindly remove your 
plants from the balconies as they are dangerous for shopkeepers and for the people visiting their 
shops. Several shopkeepers have been affected due to the watering of plants in balconies. Falling 
of pots can be very dangerous. We must be good citizens and help them to have safe business.   
 
For more information or any clarification, kindly contact the SGRWA office. 
   

THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR YOUR 

COOPERATION & TRUST                                                                                                    

TEAM SGRWA 

18-2-15 


